
September 1, 2020 

Good afternoon EPS staff! 

 

There is nothing more exciting than the start of a new 

school year. I hope you had a refreshing break this 

summer. I know these last several weeks you have 

been working hard training and preparing for an 

amazing start to a school year that looks a little 

different. I could not be more excited! We have one 

week to go and I hope you are feeling energized as 

well. 

 

We created a little video for the start of the school year working off the theme Adventure 

Together. I hope you like it! It is a good reminder to just go all out and give our best for 

our students. It is available with multiple language subtitles on our website. 

 

I also want to let you know that tomorrow we are launching Parent University (will go 

live Wednesday morning). After remote learning in the spring we heard feedback from 

our parents they need more support and more information during remote learning. 

Parent University is an on-demand resource created to help parents and guardians 

become full partners in their child's education. They have access to on-demand content 

to view at their leisure. This resource, found on the COVID-19 2020-21 web page, is a 

great resource for your families and will gain more resources throughout the year.  

 

Thank you for being a great team. I look forward to this being a year for great student 

academic success!  

 

Be well, 

 

Ian 

 
 

Dr. Ian B. Saltzman 
Superintendent 
superintendent@everettsd.org  
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